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Collin County's cyber insurance with our current carrier, w · g-Conley-Drawert-Tinch 
(Travelers) will expire on October 1, 2023. I am recommending that we renew with our 
current carrier, Harding-Conley-Drawert-Tinch Insurance (Travelers) for a total of$80,361. 
The contract will be extended with the same terms and conditions of our current contract 
with a 1.8% increase from last year's premium. 

The renewed policy will be in effect from October 1, 2023, to October 1, 2024. The 
premium amount of$80,361 will be issued to Harding-Conley-Drawert-Tinch Insurance 
(Travelers) from account number 5501-03020-0018-41-30-0000-615905. 


